
 

 

 

 

NECTAR Cluster 5 (Leisure, Recreation and Tourism) International Workshop: 

 

TRANSPORTATION AND DIGITAL NETWORKS FOR TOURISM 
 

Campus Gotland, Uppsala University, Visby, Sweden  

September 25, 2019  

 

Call for papers  

It is our pleasure to invite you to a workshop of NECTAR Cluster 5 (Leisure, Recreation and Tourism) 
which will be held at the Campus Gotland of Uppsala University (Sweden), during the International 
Conference “Sustainable Tourism in a Digital World” (September 24-26, 2019). 

 

Topics of interest 

Transportation and digital networks and infrastructures constitute essential aspects of contemporary 
leisure, recreation and tourism activities, which involve a strong interaction between service users and 
providers, along with complementarities and synergies among the wide range of stakeholders from 
different sectors comprising the complex value chain of leisure, recreation and tourism. 

 

The workshop will focus on the following topics:  

• Transportation networks and tourism experiences 

• Digital networks and smart tourism   

• Connectivity, Interactivity, Co-creation and Destination Management 

• Other topics related to the links between tourism, transport and digital infrastructures. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Participation  This workshop is funded by NECTAR (with a limit of 15 participants). The costs for 
the meals (during the day of the workshop) and one night accommodation are covered by NECTAR. 

NECTAR membership for the year 2019 (€70 or, for those under the age of 30, €40) is required in 
order to attend the meeting. Non-members can find details on how to join the association on the 
‘Membership’ page of NECTAR’s website: http://www.nectar- eu.eu/membership/.   

NECTAR members attending this workshop are exempted from paying the registration fee for the 
Conference “Sustainable Tourism in the digital world”, held in the same venue (24-26 September). 
However, costs related to the participation in the social events (opening cocktail or gala dinner) of this 
Conference may apply. Information about this event can be found in: 
http://www.fek.uu.se/research/sustainable-tourism/#anchor-778508 

 

 

Abstract submission:  If you are interested to participate in this workshop, please send an abstract of 
your presentation (about 500 words) including author names and affiliations and keywords to João 
Romão (joao_romao@me.com) and Luca Zamparini (luca.zamparini@unisalento.it) before July 31, 
2019. The notification of abstract acceptance will be distributed by August 15, 2019.  

 

 

NECTAR is a European-based scientific association. The primary objective is to foster research 
collaboration and exchange of information between experts in the field of transport, communication 
and mobility from all European countries and the rest of the world. It is a multidisciplinary social 
science network. It brings together a wide variety of perspectives on transport and communication 
problems and their impacts on society in an international perspective. For further information see: 
http://www.nectar-eu.eu 


